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Joseph Performance at High Tunstall 

 
Dear year 5 parents/carers, 
  
The children in year 5 at both Hart and St. Peters Elwick will be taking part in a production of the musical 
Joseph as part of their music and drama curriculum.  Under the direction of Miss Hopwood from High 
Tunstall, we have been learning, practicing and performing parts of the Joseph musical.  We will be 
working alongside other schools in Hartlepool to piece together a performance which will take place at 
High Tunstall this month.   
 
To ensure that all of the children are familiar with the setting and to piece the performance together we will 
be rehearsing at High Tunstall on Wednesday 12th February at 9am.  
 
The performances will be on Thursday 13th February and parents/carers are invited to come and celebrate 
the children’s achievements. There will be three performances at 10am, 1.45pm and 5pm.  You are 
welcome to choose which is the most appropriate for you. Although tickets are not necessarily limited, we 
can only fit a certain number of parents from each school into the theatre at once.  Tickets will be £2 each 
and will be sent out on a first come first served basis. Please indicate below how many tickets for each 
performance you would like.  
 
We would like all year 5 pupils to be dropped off and collected on both Wednesday 12th and Thursday 
13th February.  The children will need to be at High Tunstall main reception for 9am on both mornings.  
They can be collected between 2:30 and 3pm on the Wednesday. Due to the evening performance at 5pm 
on the Thursday children can be collected from High Tunstall after the final performance at 6:15. Myself 
and other members of staff will be at High Tunstall on the morning to greet the children and will be with 
them throughout both days.  Please indicate below if you are able to drop off and collect your child on both 
days.  We would like all children to stay at High Tunstall between the second and final show due to the 
limited amount of time between each.  
 
Additionally, all children will need to wear a plain coloured t-shirt (any colour) and black bottoms (leggings, 
school trousers of plain black jogging bottoms). Children will need to bring with them a packed lunch on 
both days and an additional packed tea for the Thursday if they are staying before the final performance. 
Please indicate below if you are happy to provide packed lunches for both days.  If you would like school 
to provide a packed lunch, then please indicate below.  
 
The children have worked extremely hard so far, their singing is sounding amazing and they are excited to 
be in the first performance that will be held in the theatre at High Tunstall.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
Thank you. 
  
Miss J Sturrock 
 



……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Joseph Performance at High Tunstall - Thursday 13th February 2020 
 
 

I………………………………………......parent/carer of……………………………………………....….. 
 
would like ………. tickets (please state amount) for the 10:00 / 1:45 / 5:00 performance (please delete as 
appropriate) on Thursday 13th February 2020. 
 
I am able / not able (please delete as appropriate) to drop off and collect my child from High Tunstall on 
both Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th February, at the requested times. 
 
Please tick one: 

 
I will provide my child with packed lunches on both days.  
 
I wish for the school to provide packed lunches for my child on both days. 

 

 


